

November 17, 2020

Ms. Christine E. Long Registrar Ontario Energy Board 27th Floor/ P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge St. Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Long:

Re: 2021 Cost of Service Rate Application,

Interrogatory Response Extension Request

Halton Hills Hydro Inc., Board File no. EB-2020-0026

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1 dated October 16, 2020, the Ontario Energy Board ("Board") ordered that Halton Hills Hydro Inc. shall file with the OEB complete written responses to all interrogatories and serve them on OEB staff and all intervenors by November 20, 2020

Halton Hills Hydro Inc. is writing to inform the Board that Halton Hills Hydro Inc. continues to work diligently towards a complete set of interrogatory responses, however it has become apparent that Halton Hills Hydro Inc. will require additional time to ensure the completeness of the responses and models. As such, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. is requesting an extension to the deadline of three (3) business days with a revised interrogatory responses filing date of Wednesday, November 25, 2020.

In the event of any additional information, questions or concerns, please contact David Smelsky, Chief Financial Officer, at dsmelsky@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 208, or Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory Affairs Officer, at tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 257.

Sincerely,

David J. Smelsky, CPA, CMA, C. Dir.

Chief Financial Officer, HHHI

Cc: Arthur A. Skidmore, President & CEO, HHHI Richard King, Counsel to HHHI Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory, HHHI All intervenors in proceeding EB-2020-0026